
From: Gourley, Christina L (DFW)
To: Brian Adams
Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW)
Subject: RE: SEPA Review: Campbell Lake Boat Launch
Date: Monday, December 10, 2018 10:57:56 AM

Hello Mr. Adams,
 
Thank you for commenting on the SEPA checklist for the Lake Campbell Boat Launch in Skagit
County. We look forward to working with you and other County staff on the project. Collaborative
efforts such as this redevelopment help serve County and far-reaching users. We will keep in touch
with you along the way.
 
Thank you,
 

Chris Gourley
Biologist
Capital and Asset Management Program
Washington Department of Fish & Wildlife
(360) 902-8392
 
 

From: Brian Adams [mailto:briana@co.skagit.wa.us] 
Sent: Monday, December 3, 2018 1:38 PM
To: SEPADesk2 (DFW) <SEPAdesk2@dfw.wa.gov>
Cc: 'Phil Gere' <philgere@yahoo.com>
Subject: SEPA Review: Campbell Lake Boat Launch
 
Dear Ms. Wood,
 
Please find our SEPA comments for the Lake Campbell Boat Launch.
 
Thank you, 
 
Brian Adams, Director
Skagit County Parks & Recreation
1730 Continental Place, Mount Vernon, WA  98273
Office:  (360) 416-1356  /  
www.skagitcounty.net  /  e-mail: briana@co.skagit.wa.us
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